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Students for Liberty at Utah State University invited Robert Levy to discuss our Second 
Amendment and its bearing on handgun laws in the United States. Especially relevant 
was Levy’s participation in the Supreme Court case of Heller v. DC, where the DC 
handgun ban was overturned. Levy discusses this and other key points in the ongoing 
battle to recover and continue to maintain (in some cases) our Second Amendment rights. 

Cato Institute’s board of directors Chairman Robert Levy, co-counsel in the lawsuit that 
overturned Washington, D.C.’s handgun ban by the Supreme Court, spoke at USU about 
his role in handgun law as well as the importance of maintaining the Second Amendment. 

Excellent article. 

 


